
 

School Advisory Council Meeting 
Minutes 

January 15, 2016 
 

Meeting was called order at 8:10 a.m. (due to rain) 
*Stacey Miller facilitated for Lynnette Hallonquist (Chair) as she was 
absent. 
Old Business: 
We reviewed and unanimously approved minutes from December 11, 
2015 SAC Meeting. 
 
Principal’s Report: 

 Martin L. King, Jr. Parade – Mrs. Tetreault explained the new 

route and time we would meet to participate in the parade.  We 

will stop at school and begin handing out water to support the 

parade participants as we are unsure of how many children may 

arrive without adults and want to be sure we have access to 

student information and be able to call parents.  We sent home 

flyers for parents to sign/return but only a small number were 

returned. 

 Instructional Rounds – we had district instructional rounds take 

place on Friday, Jan. 8th.  Teams of teachers, admin and district 

level admin visited classrooms and observed instruction.  We had 

very favorable feedback pertaining to instructional practice, 

gradual release of responsibility, school culture, student 

engagement. We will continue to work on implementing gradual 

release of responsibility (whole group instruction for a small 

portion of reading/math block and guiding students to 

independence.   



 Florida State Assessment (FSA) District Training for Parents was 

provided.  Parents were encouraged to attend as this 

presentation will help them understand how our school 

performed on the assessment and more information about the 

recently approved scales and school grades. 

Sac Schedule was provided for upcoming meetings: 

 February 12th  

 March 11th  

 April 15th  

 May 13th  
 
SAC Budget: 

 Balance=$3,424.95 
 Total for requests=$6,275.25  

 Review Requests 
 3rd grade – we could not vote on this request without a quorum 

– Mrs. Tetreault will work with federal budget (Title I) to see if 
she has funds to get these materials purchased asap. 

 


